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As new homes go up, old ones come down
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As new homes go up, old ones come down

 

The 24 new homes on Marshall Road are now
complete are being occupied by U.S. Army War
College families. Photo by Thomas
Zimmerman. 

 

Oct. 2, 2008 -- Progress is apparent on Marshall
Road as the first phase of construction has been completed and the new homes are being occupied by
U.S. Army War College families. 

   The new development boasts 12 new duplex units, 24 homes total, and families began the pilgrimage
form the old red homes to the new homes earlier this month. 

    Now that all of the residents are out of the older homes, phase two of the project will soon
commence. The existing red homes will be fenced off and demolished.

   

The existing homes on Marshall Road are
being prepared for demolition to make room
for 22 new homes as part of the second phase
of the project. Photo by Thomas Zimmerman. 

   "In this area we're going to construct 22 single
family homes and six duplex units, 12 homes,"
Ty McPhillips, the project director for Balfour Beatty Communities, Carlisle Barracks partner under the
Residential Communities Initiative. Construction will start near Quarters One and will progress down
the road towards the bowling center. These homes will also be for permanent party personnel. 
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    The project is scheduled to be completed in the summer of 2009.


